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This week we highlight a report by the EY Center for Board Matters on “Audit committee
reporting to shareholders in 2016" discussing audit committee-related proxy disclosures by
Fortune 100 companies. The report details the continued adoption of enhanced disclosures
by audit committees by supplementing mandatory disclosures with additional voluntary
information.
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